Where Children Learn to Listen, Talk, Read and Succeed



to the 2025-2026 School Year!

Dear CID Families,

Welcome to the new school year! We are Julie and Shawn Hampton and this is our 2nd year as the President(s) of the Parent Organization. Our daughter Taylor will be in Primary School this year and we are so excited for another year with CID. We learned a lot from last year and hope to make this year even better! We plan to continue all the traditional events as well as considering adding a family event this year if time and budget allow. A few key points to start off the year, we will be bringing back the TJ Pizza fundraiser this year, so look for details to come in early September. Santa is already on our calendar for one of our favorite events, Breakfast with Santa in December!

CID Spirit Wear Sales are always open with KG Designs online. Use the link or QR code below. Be sure to choose the free CID School Delivery and we will deliver your purchase to school to go home with your child!

https://www.kgdesignsofficial.com/category/cid-spirit-wear

We want everyone to know that you are all members of the Parents Organization and can be involved as much or as little as you would like. With that being said, we need your help to plan and implement these events throughout the year. If you would like more information about these opportunities or have any suggestions/questions please reach out!

CIDParentOrg@gmail.com or Julie Hampton at (618) 363-0568 (text or call)



MEET FRIENDS AND BE A PART OF SOMETHING GREAT - VOLUNTEERING IS HEALTHY!